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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

At this time, when the entire providence has been thrown into chaos because of the rebellion of the 

woman who was blessed to be chosen to be the wife of the Messiah, it is more important than ever for all 

sisters to express the love they have for their "bridegroom." 

 

For that reason, we will be working on a "Brides of Christ" video which will include: 

 

1) interviews with sisters who have had dreams, visions or other experiences with True Father as 

his "bride," 

 

2) sisters submitting 15 second - 60 second videos of themselves saying how they are proud to be 

a "bride of Christ," and if they wish, what that means to them. 

 

If you have any questions or suggestions, feel free to contact me. 

 

God bless! 

 

Richard A. Panzer 

President, Sanctuary Church - USA 

 


